
Coronado Hills/ Creekside General Meeting 
April 18, 2023 
 
Board members present: 
Debra Sistrunk, President 
Cheryl Thompson, Vice President 
David Risher, Treasurer 
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary 
Natalie Dowd, Newsletter Editor 
 
15 people were present, including board members. 
 
Meeting called to order by the Vice President at 6:30 PM. 
 
Treasurer's report read and approved. 
 
Minutes were read and approved. 
 
Discussion of the status of proposed new developments around the neighborhood. 
 
Discussion of homeless encampments in the area. 
 
Conversation with guest representing the Windsor Park Neighborhood Association. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:05 PM. 


